
Report on Forest Conservation Program 2022 

 

Organized by the Forest Department 

Date: 21st March 2022 

Chief Guest: Forest Conservation Officer 

On 21st March 2022, the Forest Department organized a Forest Conservation Program to 

promote awareness about the importance of preserving forests and maintaining ecological 

balance. Girl students from Shri Lal Bahadur Shastri Degree College, Gonda, 

enthusiastically participated in the event, demonstrating their commitment to environmental 

conservation. 

Key Highlights of the Program: 

1. Objective of the Program: The main goal of the program was to raise awareness 

about the significance of forest conservation and sustainable environmental practices. 

The program encouraged participants to contribute towards protecting forests, 

safeguarding biodiversity, and promoting afforestation. 

2. Participation of Girl Students: A group of motivated girl students from Shri Lal 

Bahadur Shastri Degree College actively took part in the various activities organized 

as part of the event. Their participation emphasized the role of youth, especially 

young women, in environmental conservation and community awareness initiatives. 

3. Activities Conducted: The program included interactive sessions, tree-planting 

drives, and discussions on the importance of forests in combating climate change. The 

girl students participated in the plantation drive, where they planted saplings and 

pledged to care for the environment. The Forest Department provided informative 

sessions on the local biodiversity, forest conservation laws, and ways individuals can 

contribute to protecting natural resources. 

4. Encouragement from Organizers: The Forest Department commended the 

involvement of the students, highlighting the significance of active youth participation 

in such conservation efforts. The event was designed to inspire students to take up 

environmental causes and lead by example in their communities. 

Conclusion: The participation of girl students from Shri Lal Bahadur Shastri Degree College 

in the Forest Conservation Program was an important step towards promoting environmental 

awareness and conservation efforts. The event successfully fostered a sense of responsibility 

among the students to protect nature and encouraged them to take proactive measures in 

conserving forests for future generations. 
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